
 
 

Media release: event announcement 
 

18 September 2013 

AHPRA hosting a nurse practitioner forum in Melbourne – 25 October 2013 

The Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) invites nurses in Victoria who are 
eligible to apply for nurse practitioner endorsement to attend a forum in Melbourne in October 2013. 

The forum is a great opportunity for prospective Victorian nurse practitioner applicants for to discuss 
issues relating to their application. 

Date 

Friday 25 October 2013  

RSVP 

18 October 2013 to Margaret.Kinnear@ahpra.gov.au 

Time 

2.00pm – 3.00pm  

Venue 

Treasury Theatre 
Lower Plaza 
1 Macarthur Street 
East Melbourne 3002  
 
[Refer to a map of the venue overleaf] 
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